Notice

TO ALL OWNERS & RESIDENTS: Ref No. 17-61

BEWARE OF MONKEYS!!
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We wish to advise Residents to please take the necessary precautions
as there have been a number of reported cases of monkeys entering
Balconies and Units even on the 15th Floor.

The Management Office has sought the assistance of the Wildlife
' Department and will be setting Traps on a daily basis.

Your cooperation is much appreciated and we will keep you informed.

Thank You.

/’ The Management
Date : 26 October 2017
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